
Oct 24th , 2018
Working Group 
Meeting



 Please introduce 
yourselves to the 
group with:

 Your Name

 Your school or org.

 If you have a bike, 
what kind is it?



Mission Statement: “Create a safer 
environment for students and families in 
Cupertino to travel to and from school 
actively.”



David Stillman, Transportation Manager, City of Cupertino



+
What’s positive about the program?
What do you want to see continue?

What needs changing?
What could be improved?



+
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Kennedy:
- Bubb and Pumpkin

Lawson:
-Vista/Merritt
-Apple Tree/Vista
-Vista/Forest









October 27th – Saturday: Fall Bike Fest! 9 AM – 12PM, City Hall Parking Lot

November  14th - Wednesday: Working Group Meeting, 4-5 PM, Conference 

Room C



September 25th, 2018 (Tue)

October 24th, 2018 (Wed) 

November 14th, 2018 (Wed)

January 23rd, 2019 (Wed)

4-5 PM, Conference Room C

February 12th, 2019 (Tue)

March 13th, 2019 (Wed)

April 10th, 2019 (Wed)

May 21st, 2019 (Wed)

June 12th, 2019 (Wed)



 For schools: 

▪ Send rodeo requests to-
saferoutes@Cupertino.org

▪ High Schools- please help distribute the WG 
applications to students in the Fall

 For everyone:

▪ Best contact for program is 
saferoutes@Cupertino.org 

mailto:saferoutes@cupertino.org
mailto:saferoutes@Cupertino.org



